Republic of the Philippines
National Electrification Administration

“Dhe 1ot Performance Governance Syotem - Tnstitutionalised National Goverument r¥gency”

03 September 2012

MEMORANDUM No. 2012-020

TO : ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES (ECs)
ATTENTION: ALL GENERAL MANAGERS
SUBJECT : REQUEST OF DOE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF MONTHLY

FINANCIAL AND STATISTICAL REPORT (MFSR) AND
ELECTRICITY RATES DATA

As part of its mandate to supervise and monitor the implementation of the EPIRA. the DOE
requested NEA in a memorandum dated 17 August 2012 to provide the Department with the
following documents:

1. Monthly Financial and Statistical Report
2. Monthly Effective Unbundled Power Rates

As such, all ECs are directed to submit these documents for the period January 2012 onwards in
soft (excel format) and hard copies through the NEA Information Technology and
Communication Services Department (ITCSD). Director Ana Rosa D. Papa at email address:
neadmpcd.yahoo.com

For your strict compliance.

- (ﬂ/\/’/
EDITA S. BUENO
Administrator

NAT IONAL ELECTRIFICATION
ADMINISTRATION

TN REPLYING. PLS. CITE: #OR@21047
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